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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Historic Preservation Commission 

FROM: John Southard, Historic Preservation Officer  

DATE: August 11th, 2021 

SUBJECT: Agenda Item 3 – Introduction of New Members 

     

 

Commissioners Martin “Marty” Ball and Matthew Bilsbarrow recently stepped down from the Tempe Historic Preservation 

Commission. On August 5th, 2021, the City Council appointed two replacement members, those individuals being Reylynne 

Williams and Dr. Kyle Woodson. Ms. Williams was nominated by the Four Southern Tribes Cultural Resource Working Group 

to serve as their representative on the Tempe Historic Preservation. Dr. Woodson was appointed to serve as a professional 

member. 

Staff will briefly introduce the new members and request that Ms. Williams and Dr. Woodson then share an overview of their 

education and professional experiences with the group.  


